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Georgia Power Company
Post Othce Box 4545 h
Atlanta, Georgia 30302

Vogtle ProjectTelephone 404 522-6060

Southern Company Services, Inc.
Post Offce Box 2625
Birmingham, Alabarna 35202
Telephone 205 87H011

June 9, 1980

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission REFERENCE:
Office of Inspection and Enforcement R JP0
Region II - Suite 3100 50-424
101 Marietta Street 50-425
Atlanta, GA 30303 '

~

File: X7BC24
Attention: Mr. James P. O'Reilly Log: GM-632

,

Gentlemen:

The Georgia Power Company will be late in responding to I. E.
Bulletin 80-05. As discussed earlier with your Mr. M.D. Hunt, the
General Office did not receive a copy of the Bulletin. Mr. Hunt trans-

1 mitted a copy of the Bulletin on June 6, 1980.

This Bulletin is being distributed and we should have a response to
you by July 31, 1980.

Very truly ours, 1

\% Dn
Doug Duttons
Project General Manager
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xc: U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Division of Reactor Operations Inspection
Washington, DC

.
M. D. Hunt - USNRC, Region II
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